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Stealing our ability to vote by mail would be a giant step backwards . Those with 

disabilities, single parents, farm workers, wildland firefighters, the working poor, the 

elderly, people with neurodivergent brains , etc. would all experience undue 

difficulties being forced to vote in person, or wouldn't be able to vote at all. 

But that is the point, isn't it?  

Not only is this bill discriminatory, but it is blatant voter suppression. 

 I thought Oregon was better than that. 

The thought of this bill passing makes me sick.  

I OPPOSE! 

 

 


